

DEAR PELICAN POINTE RESIDENTS,

We have been notified that a resident's dog suffered injuries following an encounter with raccoons in the community. Pet owners are reminded to always be cautious especially in the early morning hours and in the evening when walking their pet or simply taking a stroll on your own.

It is important to be vigilant when walking your pet in case another pet is off leash, or you encounter an aggressive animal passing through the community. Please be reminded that it is not unusual to see raccoons, skunks, squirrels, foxes, coyotes and other wildlife in residential areas, especially those close to open space.

Your Pelican Pointe Board of Directors

April 10, 2018



